
 

 
 

Publicity of General Meeting 
 
 

Dear Shareholders, 
  
With regards to the great interest from the public concerning the details and expected outcomes of 
Graphisoft Park SE’s structured share repurchase transaction (“Transaction”), the Company’s Board of 
Directors proposes to open the General Meeting of March 2, 2020 to the press, provided that the 
General Meeting will not decide against this. 
  
In the interest of providing comprehensive information, the Board of Directors invites the experts who 
took part in designing the Transaction details to the upcoming General Meeting, so that the 
Shareholders may have any questions in the matter answered directly. 
 
Budapest, February 24, 2020 
 
Graphisoft Park SE 


